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Dear Parents,  

 

Early Years trip to South Angle Farm Park – Wednesday 24th April 2024 

 

Early Years have planned a trip to visit the South Angle Farm Park on Wednesday 24th April. We are 

very excited to reinforce work we are doing in class with this great, first-hand experience. Our coach 

will leave school after registration and return by the end of the school day so children should be 

collected at the end of the day as usual. 

 

We need to request a contribution of £11 towards the cost of the visit to the farm, the activities they 

will take part in and the coach.  Without these valuable contributions we would be unable to offer 

these opportunities in the future. Thank you also to the ‘Friends’ who have contributed towards the 

cost of the coach, without this our trip would not be possible.  Please make payment online via Scopay 

and tick the consent box to allow your child to take part by Friday 22nd March.  

 

Children do not need to wear school uniform on this day but we ask that they wear old clothing 

including trousers and wellies. They will need to bring a coat and sunhat and please apply sunscreen 

before they come to school. Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip.  Please tick the correct 

box on Scopay to indicate whether your child would like a packed lunch from home or for the school 

to provide one for them.  You must make your choice by Friday 22nd March.  

 

We are really looking forward to this exciting day out! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs. Masetti      Miss Eden 

Early Years Teachers 
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